CORPORAT IOM

March 18, 1983
3F-0383-24

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302

Operating License No. DPR-72
Fee for Request for Relief from ASME Section XI, Article IWB-2000

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter dated March 14, 1983, Westafer to Denton, Florida Power Corporation requested

specific exemption from the subject standard as related to two reactor vessel nozzle
inspections. This letter transmits the four thousand dollar ($4,000) fee (Check #574908)
determined necessary in accordance with 10 CFR 120.22.

Sincerely, A
,J/ﬁ/’fﬂé‘”
G. R. Westafer

Manager
Nuclear Licensing and Fuel Management

Enclosure
DVH:mm

cc:  Mr. 1. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30303
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